
IN-HOUSE PHONE RULES

(To be posted by phone)
1.
Do not give out this number except when necessary for employment, housing, Social Services or schools.

2.
Give this number to your children if they go to school or outings without you.

3.
Mothers:  Be aware of where your children are when you are using the phone.  Keep them 
with you, if possible.

4.
NO PHONE CALLS


Between 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m.

Before 7:00 a.m. or after 9:00 p.m.

During Bible study.

10 minutes before meals.

Until entire kitchen cleanup is done.

5.
10 minute time limit on all calls.
6.
You are NOT able to make collect calls from the shelter.

7. Pre-paid phone cards ARE allowed.

8.
Smart phones or any cellular phone that can access the internet are NOT ALLOWED for security reasons.

We have provided this phone as a convenience for you.  If you do not follow the rules, you cannot use the phone.
